December 15, 2020

Re: R.C. Durr YMCA Indoor Pool Usage Contract Addendum

The attached Addendum is for an already approved contract for the R.C. Durr YMCA. The
original contract was approved for use of the pool by our swim team. The contract was approved

at the November 12, 2020 meeting for the amount of $2,925.00.

This addendum does not change anything on the original approval and only pertains to their
Covid-19 Protocols.



